
February 25, 2007   

Please Pray for This Week’s Events: 

Sunday: 

Men’s Prayer Meeting (Room 12) 8:40 am 

Sunday School for children & teens 9:50 am 

Adult Bible Study " 

Morning Service  10:50 am 

Nursery: Cindy Hobbins & Cassie Spiller 

Ushers: Jim Evans, Andy Allen, Rick Vespa, David Van Oyen 

Training Hour 5:30 pm 

Men’s Meeting " 

Ladies’ Meeting  " 

Baptist Boy's Battalion " 

Gracious Girls Class " 

Nursery for ages 0-24 months " 

Brass Practice  6:00 pm 

Evening Service  6:30 pm 

Nursery: Amy & Jennie Spiller 

Ushers: Don Golabek, Chris Czech, John Czech 

Monday: 

Happy 50th Birthday Pastor Kohl!  

Hopevale Outreach Program 5:45 pm 

Tuesday:  

Charity Mission  7:00 pm 

Wednesday - Score so far: Men 403, Ladies 368 

Adult & Teen Bible Study 7:00 pm 

Kids Clubs "  

Nursery: Jen & Kayleigh O’Mara  

Ushers: John Czech, Andy Allen, Henry Moore 

Thursday:  

Ladies Visitation  7:00 pm 

Saturday: 

Men’s Breakfast - Pastor Erickson to speak 9:00 am 

Men’s Visitation 10:00 am 

Next Sunday am: 

Nursery: Jessica Wamback & Laura Hamberger 

Ushers: Jim Evans, Don Golabek, Henry Moore, Ty Worden 

Faith Bible Baptis t  Church  

8688 South Main Street - Eden, New York 14057 

Pastor Art Kohl - Assistant Pastor Seth Garland 

 716-992-2091 - www.fbbc.com 

Happy Birthday! 
Here are all the known birthdays among us this week: 

 

 25 - Jaelyn Span   26 - Pastor Kohl 
 26 - LaTonia Tyler  28 - Jesse Gannon   
 1 - Tim Broughton  2 - Peyton Martin  
 2 - Shannon O’Mara  3 - Bonnie Conrow 

2007 Theme: Humility 
February’s Verse: 

 “A man’s pride shall bring him low; but honor  
shall uphold the humble in spirit.” Proverbs 29:23 

Moving Help Needed 
1. This Saturday the Dye family will be moving from Dunkirk to 

their new home is Silver Creek. Trucks and strong backs are 
greatly needed! See Kelly or Susan for more details. (Perhaps 
some could help right after Men’s Breakfast.)  

2. Pastor Mike Stone will be moving from Frewsburg to Erie, PA 
to work with Pastor Alquist. He will be moving on March 31 
and has asked for some help. They only need help loading up 
their things. 

Pastor Kohl would like to thank all of the humble servants who 
helped make the Tri-State Fellowship powerful and successful this 
past Monday and Tuesday. God was able to help so many because of 
your efforts. 35 pastors were present. The food, music, fellowship, 
preaching, and atmosphere were a blessing to many of God’s men. 

My Church 
A room of quiet, 

A temple of peace; 
A home of faith- 

Where doubtings cease 
A house of comfort, 

Where hope is given; 
A source of strength 
To help us to heaven; 
A place of worship, 

A place to pray- 
I found all this  

In my Church today  




